Country Place HOA Board Meeting
Minutes
September 12, 2016

The regular meeting of the Country Place HOA Executive Board was held on Monday,
September 12, 2016 at the Pioneer Library with all members of the board members
present. Also joining were 11 guests from the Country Place Community.

The meeting was called to order by President, Courtney Vieta followed by the reading
and approval of the minutes by the Secretary.

A financial statement was read by the Treasurer. Questions were raised regarding the
necessity of pond maintenance. After brief discussion, the financial statement was
accepted by unanimous vote.

Unfinished business discussed included the neighborhood’s participation in the
National Neighbors Night Out and the budget was set at $500. Also discussed was sign
up for committees with sign-up sheets being made available.

A unanimous decision was made to forgo the October board meeting in lieu of the
National Neighbors Night Out event.

No new business was presented.

Respectfully submitted,

Rebecca Upshaw
Country Place HOA Secretary



